
WEBSITE REPORT
NOVEMBER 21st, 2022 GC Business Meeting
Submitted by Conrad J.
website@acamorning.org

1. In October, we tracked 2804 views of the website. As mentioned in our last report

our tracking plugin stopped working around September 22nd (most likely due to an

auto-update). The Jetpack plugin has been re-installed and has been tracking views

and site visits since October 14th. So these views are from approximately half of the

month. The November data looks to be back on track with what we usually see for

the number of site visits. With the information we do have, the highest number of

page views in the last 30 days were:

● Our Meeting

● Script and Slides

● Home Page / Archives

● Latest News

● Contact List

Group Conscience Secretary and Service Team email contacts were both changed for the

newly elected trusted servants.

In service,

Conrad
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